
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

8 July 2010  
 
 
Mr Mohamed Abdelaziz  
Secretary General of Polisario  
Front Algeria  
 
 
Dear Mr Abdelaziz,  
 
It is with great sadness that we heard this week of the passing of Mr Mahfoud Ali 
Beiba, President of the Saharawi Parliament.  
 
II offer my sincere condolences to the Polisario Front and to his family. I 
acknowledge his long-standing work and his emphasis on negotiating efforts at 
UN peace talks with Morocco.  
 
A peaceful solution to this issue, negotiated through dialogue, is something which 
needs to continue.  
 
I am certain that he will be greatly missed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
MARIA VAMVAKINOU MP  
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR CALWELL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




